
RESUMPTION NOTIFICATION 
 

On Tuesday, October 17, 2017, WLII/WSUR License Partnership, G.P.,  licensee of 
WSUR-DT, Ponce, Puerto Rico, Facility ID No. 19776 (the “Station”) resumed operations at full 
power pursuant to its licensed parameters.  Due to the damage caused by Hurricane Maria and 
continued recovery efforts  in Puerto Rico, the Station was unable to notify within 45 days of 
resuming operations. 
 


